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Tom: 
 
Please call me collect at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227.  I have heard that you were on NBC with 
clips from your film.  I’d like to talk about what happened.  As you will recall, as of our last 
conversation, after you had expressed certain concerns, I told you that we were re-working the 
Deed of Gift to address those concerns.  We had been doing that during the last two weeks. 
 
As you are aware, in the interim another donor came forward with a film.  The donor’s desire 
was to make the film part of the JFK Collection and she put no restrictions on access to it at the 
National Archives.  Two media outlets became aware of the film’s existence before the Review 
Board knew about it.  As a result, a lot of media coverage followed. 
 
The next development was, apparently, you having contact with NBC.  I’m not sure what 
prompted this development, particularly since it happened without any contact between us. 
 
Please call me as soon as possible to discuss this matter. 
 
Tom Samoluk  


